Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind
RULE NO
RULE TITLE:
6D-12.003
Campus Police Department
The Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: October 30, 2020, 9:45 a.m.
PLACE: Center for Leadership Development, Moore Hall, Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind, 207 N. San Marco Avenue, St. Augustine, FL 32084. PLEASE NOTE: There will be limited seating due to social distancing constraints. However, this meeting will also be streamed online and details for public access to the meeting will be shared on the FSDB website www.fsdbk12.org by Monday, October 26, 2020.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Discussion regarding consideration of Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind approval of amendments to proposed Rule 6D-12.003, F.A.C., Campus Police Department, for immediate transmittal to Florida Board of Education pursuant to S. 1002.36(4)(c), F.S.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Cindy Brueckner, Executive Assistant to the President, by email at bruecknerc@fsdbk12.org.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 3 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Jerry Chandlee, FSDB, 207 N. San Marco Avenue, St. Augustine, FL 32084, (904)827-2315 or chandleer@fsdbk12.org. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Jerry Chandlee, FSDB, 207 N. San Marco Avenue, St. Augustine, FL 32084, (904)827-2315 or chandleer@fsdbk12.org.
